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CORRECTED LETTER

February 19, 2004

Willie Cain
7151 N. 41 St
Milwaukee, W1 53209

Dear Mr. Cain:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 6, 2004, the Utilities and Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the Common Council that vour applications for Class “B” Tavern and
Tavern Dance licenses for the premises at 1537 S. Cesar E. Chavez Dr. (“"Monet’s Tap”) be
denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon a concentration of alcohol
outlets in the vicinity of 1537 S. Cesar E. Chavez Dr.

On Wednesday, January 21, 2004, the Utilities and Licenses Commititee reconsidered your
application and allowed you to withdraw it.

I apologize for any confusion the letter that you received dated January 21, 2004 may have
caused.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

ce: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCFN 030596
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